From: To: Subject: Date:

Fw: South Fairground, Vale of Health. NW3 1AS 09 January 2018 14:23:03

09 January 2018 14:23:0

On Sunday, 6 August 2017, 16:39, J LUKKA

wrote:

Dear Mr Sheehy

I refer you to my email 19 July appended below for your ease of reference.

I have yet to receive your confirmation that you will be attending the site visit I arranged to assist you for 10.30 am Tuesday 5 September.

Would you please now do so.

Yours sincerely

Jita Lukka

Dear Mr Sheehy

I refer to your communications 13 and 19 July which you have conveyed in hostile and threatening terms.

I accommodated your request to move the three bollards notwithstanding that there was no need for me so to do. You claimed erroneously that "As set out in the Council's letter dated 5th of July the bollards do not have planning permission and need to be removed ". The bollards did not have planning permission since they were moveable structures, they were not attached to the ground and they were designed to be moved. Ergo they did not constitute development within Section 55 TCPA 1990 as amended and did not require planning consent.

I have written to you regarding the site visit and you know that as a single person I wish to be accompanied by my adviser when you visit. Tuesday at 10.30 am 5 September will be convenient and please confirm that you will so attend on this date.

Yours sincerely

Jita Lukka

Copy
Mike Cooke Chief Executive Camden Council